
Revenue  plummets  in  October
at Stateline casinos
Stateline casinos went the opposite direction of the state in
October, with casino winnings dropping from the previous year.

The Nevada Gaming Control Board on Nov. 29 reported an 11.1
percent statewide increase over last year to $986.2 million.

For the South Shore, the numbers were down 22.2 percent to
$14.2 million.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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